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Thank You!

THOMAS F. O'MARA  January 9, 2016

ISSUE: LAW ENFORCEMENT 

Thank you to all of our law enforcement agencies and officers -- throughout the Southern

Tier and Finger Lakes regions, across New York State, and around the nation -- for your

bravery, your sacrifices and your service in protecting our communities.

On behalf of the entire 58th Senate District, we collectively express our appreciation, our

gratitude and our respect.
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